
February 23, 1996 

Proposed Statement in Response to Inquiry Regarding Status of Three CIA Docs.  

The Assassination Records Review Board is engaging in discussions with the CIA regarding three 

documents that the Board voted to release in part at three recent meetings.  The CIA is presenting 

additional evidence on each of the three documents.  Pending further discussion by the Review 

Board at its next meeting, the documents are only available in their redacted form.  The issues in the 

respective documents are: disclosure of the originator of a cable, release of a cryptonym, and 

protection of information about an individual. 


